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Des Moines, IA, 50319 
 
 
The Executive Council, in a meeting held on this date, approved the Board of Regents – University of Iowa 
request for an emergency allocation in the amount of $77,359.25, subject to an audit of actual invoices. On 
January 21, 2025, University Capitol Centre was damaged due to failed coupling on chilled water pipe/pipe 
break. Request was to cover repair costs. 
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Kristi Onstot 
Executive Secretary 
 
 
cc: John Nash, Director of Facilities, Board of Regents, State of Iowa  

Camille Walters Gott, Risk Management Administrator, University of Iowa 
Andrea Anania, Board of Regents  

 Aimee Claeys, Board of Regents  
Heather Hackbarth, Department of Management 
Matt Bender, Department of Management 
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